
 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

One More Reason to Satisfy Your Sweet Tooth 
 

Nanaimo, February 9, 2011 – L’Association des francophones de Nanaimo invites everyone to attend the 2011 
Cabane à Sucre/Maple Sugar Shack on Saturday February 19, 2011, from 9:00 am to 5:00 pm, at Nanaimo District 
Secondary School. 

The entire family will enjoy partaking in traditional sugar shack activities and French Canadian dishes. A delicious 
breakfast will be served, as well as our famous maple toffy on snow. 

Enjoy performances by Les Cornouillers and the Vibe dance troupes, magician Zigster the Trickster, artist Zeta Marie 
Boudreau as she plays La Sagouine, and Réjean Bussières. 

For more détails, visit our website at www.francophonenanaimo.org. 

L’Association des francophones de Nanaimo is a non-profit organization mandated to respond to the needs and 
expectations of the Francophone and Francophile population of the Nanaimo region. 

-30- 

Contact:  Catharine Keown 
  Coordonnatrice culturelle et communautaire 

Association des francophones de Nanaimo 
250-729-2776 
catharine@francophonenanaimo.org 

 


